
Attendance Update – March 2023 
 
 
 
We continue to promote good attendance and were 
pleased to see an improvement in overall attendance 
in Term 3.  Students from Term 3 with 97-100% 
attendance or most improving attendance will be 
receiving their rewards and certificates over the 
coming weeks.  In total, over 600 certificates have 
been printed! 
 
 
 
We also ask that you continue support us with good 
timekeeping.  As our posters show, just being late 5 
minutes per day equates to missing 3 school days 
over the academic year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the beginning of this term we opened our new Attendance Liaison Office.  This new office 
is located in the Admin block next door to the staff room entrance.  Ms Lowe, our 
Attendance Officer, and Ms Timms, our Attendance Support Worker, are based in this 
office.  This gives our Attendance Team the privacy to meet with students and/or parents to 
discuss issues relating to school attendance. 
 
One of the key changes that students need to be aware of is that the late signing in book will 
now be located in the new Attendance Liaison Office until 10am every day (after this time it 
will move back to the General Office).  If you drop your child off late, please remind them of 
this new procedure (and our colleagues will redirect them if they forget).  This starts on 
Monday 6th March. 
 
Finally, later this term we will be running an attendance incentive using a spinning wheel to 
randomly select a winning tutor group and everyone present during tutor time that day will 
receive a reward.  All students in school during this time have a chance to be in a winning 
tutor group and the prizes will be delivered during tutor time. 
 
If you feel you need help with your child(ren)’s attendance please contact our Attendance 
Officer, Beccy Lowe (r.lowe@warriner.oxon.sch.uk), or our Attendance Support Worker, 
Hazel Timms (h.timms@warriner.oxon.sch.uk). 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
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